
DETOUR ROUTE TRAFFIC CALMING

February 2025

WIS 32 (N. Lake Drive) Reconstruction Project  – Village of Shorewood

The Wisconsin Department of Transportation (WisDOT) prioritizes safety on all 
roadways. When roads are closed, traffic is redirected to detour routes and unfamiliar 
streets. To enhance safety, WisDOT employs various devices to slow traffic and 
protect all road users.

During the project, 

vertical panel 

pedestrian crossing 

signs will be added at 

select crosswalks on 

the Oakland Avenue 

detour route.  

Driver feedback signs 

will be placed on the 

WIS 32 detour route 

and nearby streets to 

help slow down traffic. 

They will give drivers a 

real-time view of their 

speed while reminding 

them of the posted 

speed limit.

Pedestrian Crossing Signs

Radar Speed Signs


